
 Kingfisher Class Newsletter 
13th November 2020 

The Kingfisher Class have had a very busy Autumn term already. 

Here is what we have been up to. 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
 
This week the children are very proud of their posters.   
Our message is to STOP littering as litter can be dangerous to  
animals.   

               

 

In English we have been reading a book called 

Pattan’s Pumpkin, an Indian flood story.  The 

children really enjoyed retelling and rewriting their 

own Pattan’s Pumpkin stories.  They have amazed 

me with their beautiful handwriting and their 

stamina for writing, they wrote pages! 

 

Our History lessons have taken us back to the year of 1605 when Guy 

Fawkes and a group of plotters planned to blow up the houses of 

parliament.  We started this topic by being historians looking closely at 

photographic artefacts of how bonfire night celebrations have changed 

since our Grandparents were young.  We talked about the making of 

Guys and then linked this to the Gunpowder Plot.  The children were 

fascinated by the plot and enjoyed looking at artefacts and organising 

events on the timeline to support their learning of this historic event that 

took place in London.   

 
 

We have been learning all about why we 

commemorate Remembrance Day.  We have 

learnt about the sacrifices made by the brave 

young soldiers who risked and gave their 

lives to the war. In art the children have 

created beautiful, individual poppy field 

collages and have taken part in creating the 

large poppy displayed at the front of the 

school. 

 

 

 

A total of 123 house 

points have been 
earnt for home 

reading this week 

Well done 
Kingfisher Class! 

Keep it up! 
 
 


